
Chairman Schaffer, Vice Chairman Scherer, Ranking Member Rogers, and members of the 
House Ways and Means Committee, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on House Bill 61, which will exempt from 
sales and use tax the sale of tampons and other hygiene products related to menstruation. The 
menstrual cycle is a naturally occurring process in which all women are affected by. I believe 
that it is our civic duty to assist women with the products necessary so that they may maintain a 
sanitary state of being while in the midst of their menstrual cycle. In passing this bill we could 
take a step forward in creating a society that gives all people an opportunity for equality. 
 
Again thank you for consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Link 
 


